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Michelle Niles 
Senior Planner 
Regional Assessment 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY   NSW   2001 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Niles 
 

MP 07_0166 MOD 8 Wahroonga Estate Concept Plan –  
Addendum Response to Submissions 

 
Thank you for your email correspondence dated 5 June 2019 inviting Transport for NSW 
(TfNSW) to review the subject matter. 
The documentation associated with the subject matter has been reviewed and no further 
comment is raised.   
Thank you again for the opportunity of reviewing the subject application.  If you require 
any further information, please don’t hesitate to contact Billy Yung, Senior Transport 
Planner, via email at billy.yung@transport.nsw.gov.au.  

Yours sincerely 

20/6/2019 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning and Development 
Customer Strategy & Technology 
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